New Bedford Public Schools
spotlights pre-school teacher
Michelle Debrosse

“APRIL TEACHER SPOTLIGHT: MICHELLE DEBROSSE,

Pre-School Teacher at WILLIAM TAYLOR ELEMENTARY SCHOOL, has
been a teacher at Taylor School for 20 years. This past year
she decided to start a new adventure as a preschool teacher.
Mrs. Debrosse has seamlessly adapted to the younger students
and is making a difference in their lives every day. Her
students love her as evident by their hugs and high fives.

Mrs. Debrosse has also been known to cheer on students at the
baseball field on several occasions! We are beyond lucky to
have Michelle Debrosse as part of our Taylor team!”-Rafaela
DeFigueiredo Spence, Principal, William H. Taylor School.
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